GROUD
199 Jericho Tpke., Suite 201, Floral Park, NY 11001
855-264-3300

Executive Director
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio

May 20, 2020

To whom it may concern,

Please withdraw Elite Energy Group Inc. renewal application as it was file too early. We will
resubmit the application within the appropriate time frame. We apologize for any inconvenience.

If there is anything else needed, please contact me at (516)944-0200 or
piohnston@eliteenergyverp.com

Regards,

Peter Johnston

President
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